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Busy week One! 
 

Many thanks to all of the 
parents/carers who have attended 

our open afternoon and parent 
consultations.  

 
It was great to see so many of you 
here on Tuesday and I know your 
children enjoyed showing you their 
work. We are all very proud of the 
standards shown in the books and 
the way the children can articulate 

what they are learning. We did have 
an HMI monitoring visit prior to half 
term and the report will be available 

very soon for parents. 
 

Work on the outside area has started. 
We are very excited to see this taking 
shape and very soon will be available 
for the children to use. As soon as the 

workmen are finished we will have 
the Key Stage 2 climbing equipment 

repaired. 
 
******************************************* 
 

Hula Hooping! 
 

Miss Lee kindly organised a very 
exciting and special EVERGREEN 

treat for the children this week.  
 

Hoop guy, John Parnell was on 
Britain’s Got Talent, this is a link to 

his performance: 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v
=gOP6gVicjCs  
 
 
***************************************** 

 
Attendance 

 
Overall this week 

31st October – 3rd November 
 

99.12% 
 

************************************* 

Tully Cup 
 

This term, our school value is 
Compassion. 

 
Christians believe that their attitudes 
and actions must reflect kindness, 

mercy and compassion of Jesus and 
the love of God for everyone. 

 
Winners this week: 

KS 1 – James Wilkinson 
KS 2 – Maddie Gillum 

 
************************************** 

URGENT – quick response 
required! 

 
Remembrance Day is next week and 
the school council requested that we 
hold a special worship to celebrate 

and recognise the sacrifices made by 
our war veterans.  

 
We would like to invite local war 

veterans to this worship and offer tea 
and cake afterwards for our visitors.  

 
The school council will prepare and 

lead the worship on Friday 10th 
November at 9 o’clock.  

 
If you know of anyone in the local 
area who might like an invitation 

please let the office know names and 
addresses ASAP so we can formally 

invite them.  
 

************************************* 
Evergreen 

 
Well done to everyone who achieved 

their Evergreen status. 
 

Please let the office know if you did 
not receive an Evergreen text this 
Friday unless you already were 

aware that your child was  
not Evergreen. 

 
************************************** 

Snippets 
 

Snippets is available to download on 
our website under ‘Letters Home’. 

 
This year’s Diary Dates are also 

available in the Term Dates section. 
Copies of both are also available from 

the school office. 
 

******************************************* 
 

Next Week 
 

06.11.17 pm Swimming 

07.11.17 Lunch 
 
3.30 – 
4.15 

Choir 
 
Publishing Club 
 
 

08.11.17 1.00 pm Inter school 
cross country 
event 

09.11.17   

10.11.17  
 
 
9am 
 

Year 5 trip to a 
Mosque 
 
Remembrance 
Worship 
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